
 
 

 
 
 
The summer 2013 QEP Faculty Workshops will be held on five consecutive days 
throughout the term: May 13 – 17 from 8:30 AM to 3:00 PM each day. Participating 
faculty will receive a $2,000 stipend and refreshments including lunch. Please 
note: you must be able to attend all the workshop sessions and be willing to 
participate in QEP assessment. 
 

Follow the link to submit your application! 
 
 
 

 

Stretching our Minds: Faculty & Students Improving Disciplinary Writing 

Does It Have to Be a 20-page Paper? Using Low-Stakes Writing Assignments to 
Teach Course Content 

That’s Not How WE Do It:  Designing Assignments for Improving Disciplinary 
Writing 

Throw Me a Lifeline:  Managing and Grading Written Work. How to Assign Writing 
When Writing Is Hard to Do: Large Classes, Distance Students, and Student 
Evaluations  

 

For more information on ODU’s QEP: Improving Disciplinary Writing initiatives, please visit: 
 

 
 

Send an inquiry to QEP@odu.edu or 
Contact the Director of Writing and Faculty Development 

Remica Bingham-Risher, at rbingham@odu.edu 
 

 

https://odu.us.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_cB0j9jln6tBgMJL
http://www.odu.edu/qep
mailto:QEP@odu.edu
mailto:rbingham@odu.edu

